10/28/22, 9:11 AM Mail - Warren E. Jones - Outlook

Permit #22-19115-RNVS

Champagne, Traci <tchampagne@GibbsConstruction.com>
Wed 10/26/2022 4:52 PM

To: Warren E. Jones <Warren.Jones@nola.gov>

Cc: Guelfo, Patrick <pguelfo@GibbsConstruction.com>

[ﬂJ 5 attachments (10 MB)

Bourbon Orleans Contract- Rms 133 & 233 $84013.pdf; Bourbon Orleans SOV- Rms 133 & 233 $84013.pdf; Bourbon Orleans Contract- Exterior $674441.pdf; Bourbon
Orleans SOV- Exterior $674441.pdf; GIBBS CONSTRUCTION, L.L.C. Contractor's License.pdf;

EMAIL FROM EXTERNAL SENDER: DO NOT click links, or open attachments, if sender is unknown, or the message seems suspicious in any way. DO
NOT provide your user ID or password. If you believe that this is a phishing attempt, use the reporting tool in your Outlook to send this message to
Security.

Hi Mr. Jones-
I’'m following up on permit #22-19115-RNVS. There are two separate contracts for the scope of work covered under this permit.

As requested, please see attached contracts signed by owner and contactor with printed names, titles and date. Also, please see schedule of values and
Gibbs Construction’s contractor’s license.

If you need additional information, please advise.

Thank you,

TRACI CHAMPAGNE
Project Administrator

Gibbs Construction

5736 Citrus Blvd., Suite 200
New Orleans, LA | 70123
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